 

To:​ Lynne Bermudez​
Tue 1/23/2024 12:51 PM


We are residents of 42 English Commons.  We would like to submit this email to the Topsfield Zoning Board.  The weekly wedding venue noise from the Connamara Wedding venue impacts our
life.  We can’t enjoy sitting on our deck because our unit is located directly behind the wedding tent.
Please do not grant Connamara Farm a special permit to continue a for profit wedding venue.

Elizabeth and Michael Ruane
42 English Commons
 
